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Date 29th January 2019 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/19/01/10.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
1. Is your NHS Trust offering to cover the cost of application fees for staff who apply for 
Settled Status? 
2. Is your NHS Trust also offering to cover the costs of Settled Status applications for the 
families of members of staff?  
3. What is the current estimate for the total cost to the NHS Trust for covering Settled Status 
application fees? 
4. What is the total amount that the NHS Trust has budgeted to cover Settled Status 
application fees? 
 
The above questions are not applicable due to the recent government announcement that the 
settled status application fees are being pulled. Any individuals who have already paid this will be 
reimbursed directly by the government.  
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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